
Student Affairs Governance Committee – January 29, 2009 – Communicable 
Disease 
 
Present:  Carol Rowland, Carolyn Cox, Joan Bontempo, Donna Rudy, Michael Parsons, 
Karen Hammond 
 
We decided that the draft policy on Communicable Disease is ready for the feedback 
phase.  All members were asked to present the draft policy to their reference groups for 
feedback:  Joan, Karen and Mike – Faculty Assembly, Karen – Nursing Department, 
Carolyn – Student Affairs Council, Donna – SGA, President’s Council.  After the 
feedback phase, it will be submitted to the President and then to the Board of Trustees.  
The draft policy is attached. 
 
The next topic, an anti-discrimination policy, was introduced.  We talked about having 
similar policies from other Maryland community colleges to review at our next meeting.  
Also, we discussed the importance of having a College campus environment that is 
welcoming to all and encourages students to explore ideas in an accepting climate.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Donna Rudy 
 
 


